
 

          October 1, 2021 
 
The Honorable Blake Moore 
U.S. Congressman, Utah 1st District  
Washington, D.C. 20510 
 
RE: H.R. 5345 - Saline Lake Ecosystems in the Great Basin States Program Act of 2021 

 
Dear Congressman Moore, 

 
We are writing to express our great appreciation for your leadership in introducing H.R. 5345 
“Saline Lake Ecosystems in the Great Basin States Program Act of 2021.” 

As you clearly understand, this legislation is key to establishing a science-based program that will 
benefit Great Salt Lake and other saline lakes ecosystems in the Great Basin. This in turn will benefit 
the wildlife and people who rely on these important ecosystems. 

This legislation also highlights the important collaboration needed across federal, state, tribal, 
local agencies and other stakeholders to inform coordinated management actions. The multi-year 
regional assessment and monitoring program envisioned in the legislation can build on Utah’s 
existing efforts to address the complexities of water challenges facing Great Salt Lake. 

Preserving the gifts that Great Salt Lake provides can secure the future of local communities, our 
economy, and businesses, as well as migratory birds and other wildlife. 

 
Thank you for your leadership. We appreciate working with you to advance this crucial legislation 
and related appropriations. 
 
Respectfully, 

 

  
National Audubon Society 
Saline Lakes Program 
Marcelle Shoop, Director 
Gillmor Sanctuary  
Ella Sorensen, Manager 
 
Compass Minerals 
Joe Havasi, Director, Natural 
Resources 
 
Trout Unlimited  
Andy Rasmussen,  
Utah Coordinator  
Sportsmen's Conservation 
Project 
 

Rio Tinto Kennecott 
Josh Brown, Director, 
Government Affairs 
 
FRIENDS of Great Salt Lake 
Lynn de Freitas, Executive 
Director 
 
Utah Waterfowl Association 
Jack Ray, President 
 
Utah Airboat Association 
Al Corona, President 
 
Utah Wetlands Foundation 
Steve Swindle, President 

The Nature Conservancy in Utah 
Dave Livermore, Utah State Director 
 
Weber Basin Water Conservancy District  
Tage Flint, General Manager/CEO 
 
Great Salt Lake Brine Shrimp Cooperative 
Tim Hawkes, General Counsel 
 
Utah Audubon Council 
Georgie Corkery, President 
A coalition of local chapters: 
-Great Salt Lake Audubon, Salt Lake City 
-Wasatch Audubon Society, Ogden 
-Bridgerland Audubon Society, Logan 
-Red Cliffs Audubon Society, St. George 




